## HISTORY CENTER

of San Luis Obispo County

April 20, 2010

Jennifer Blue Allen Something Blue PO Box 802 2324 El Camino Real Santa Margarita, CA 93453

Dear Jennifer.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Membership of the History Center, we would like to thank you for the donation of the Louis dress replica to our spring exhibit opening of Bells, Belles, & Beaux: Wedding traditions in SLO County 1870s to 1950s. We hope you were as pleased with the attendance as we were. I also hope you got a chance to notice the acknowledgements panel in our entry hall. Your logo will be on display there for a full year. Thank you again for your very kind donation and support. It is donations like this that help us continue the mission and goals of the Center.

Please remember that your donation is tax deductible (Tax ID # 95-6150680).

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Alfaro Executive Director History Center of San Luis Obispo County 696 Monterey St. San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

kalfaro@slochs.org

Thank you so much!